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ST. ANTHONY OF PADUA PARISH
Established 1925

Archdiocese of Winnipeg
250 Burrin, Ave.   Winnipeg, MB   R2V 1E5
Phone: 204-334-2413   Fax: 204-334-9706

e-mail: stanthony@mts.net        www.saintanthony.ca

MISSION STATEMENT
St. Anthony of Padua is a Christian Community in the Roman Catholic tradition that gathers to worship God, foster 
family life and continue our education in order to enhance our Baptismal Vocation.

BAPTISMS: Baptisms are celebrated on the 3rd Sunday of the month; except during Lent.  Please contact the parish office 3
 months before Baptism. 

MARRIAGE:  Contact the parish office 6 months or more before marriage. Marriage Preparation is mandatory in the Archdiocese 
of Winnipeg.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION: Saturday 3:00pm to 3:45pm or by appointment.

Sunday Masses:  Saturday 4:00pm
   Sunday 9:00am and 11:00am

Weekday Masses: Please see schedule inside bulletin.

  PASTOR:  Rev. Dominic Yuen  204-334-2413
  SECRETARY:   Colleen Zaluski  204-334-2413
  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION COORDINATORS:  Rosa Robinson 204-766-2065
    Catherine Sabale 204-807-1672
  K OF C GRAND KNIGHT:  Derrick Robinson 204-766-2065
  CWL Contact:  Pat Hay 204-339-8475
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
 

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND
QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives
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 JUNE 16, 2024 
     

 
               
                  HAPPY FATHER'S DAY TO ALL FATHERS 
 
 
                   Please remember in your prayers, parishioners and     
                   friends who are ill: Renate Luebbert, Connie                 
                   Mikolash, Al Sarna, Susana Montales, Jaques              
                   Drapeau,   Adam & Dianne Rusak, Elsie & Stan           
                   Bialkowski, Katrena Johnson  Donahoe, Raymond       
                   Dumontet 
 
 
Donations of tea/coffee/sugar packets (no loose sugar please) 
and serviettes that are used for funerals, meetings and other 
parish activities would be greatly appreciated. These items may be 
left in the foyer of the church after all masses 
 

Archdiocese News      
 
A Passion to Live - A Video from Amanda Achtman 
Last month, Amanda Achtman was featured as a guest on the 
Friday Report. You can watch that video by going here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WlLoMMTy_d0&t=122s . She 
recently released a short film that tells the story of Roger Foley, a 
Canadian man with disabilities who is speaking out against having 
been offered euthanasia repeatedly. To watch the short film go 
here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yQq5jOMIFLo  
 
Youth Leadership Training at St. Ignatius - July 2-3, 2024 
Open to all current grade 7/8 students from all Catholic Schools in 
Winnipeg. Come out and meet people your age, and have fun 
developing leadership skills to better help your future and your 
community! To register, click https://www.stignatius.ca/registration/  
 
Canadian Christian Meditation Community National 
Conference Retreat - July 5-7, 2024 
The Canadian Christian Meditation Community Conference 
Retreat: From Anxiety to Peace will be led by Benedictine Father 
Laurence Freeman, Spiritual Director of the World Community of 
Christian Meditation, and recipient of the Order of Canada for 
interfaith dialogue. Happening on July 5-7, 2024, at UBC 
Vancouver. Participants can attend in person or online. Register 
early, as in-person spaces are limited. For more information 
contact JoAnn at 604-318-3429, Maeve at 
bcccchristianmeditation@gmail.com, or visit their website by 
clicking https://www.wccm-canada.ca/  
 
Celebrating Fr. Sam’s Retirement ‘Part 2’  Sunday, July 14 at 
the Caboto Centre 1055 Wilks Ave  Doors open 5:30pm, Dinner at 
6:00pm 5 course meal: antipasto, salad, vegetarian lasagna, 
chicken scallopini & dessert.  Entertainment: Sisters of The Holy 
Rock.  Tickets are $75 per person and tickets are available 
through Holy Rosary Church Office 204-284-5140, Lynn at 204-
998-0122 or Julia at 204-990-3382 cash or cheques only, cheques 
made out to Holy Rosary Church. 
 
Summer Camp with an Ignatian Flavour - July 15- August 2, 
2024 Open to all ages and happening on July 15-19, July 22-26, 
and July 29-August 2. $175.00 per week. Location: St. Ignatius 
Spiritual Education Centre 925 Jessie Ave. Themes include, 
Dance, Soccer, Art, Olympics, Care for the Environment and 
Community, Building Challenges, and Library Corner. For more 
information and to register, https://www.stignatius.ca/registration/  
 
 
 

 
St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage- August 11-14, 2024 
From Yorkton to the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, Rama, Sk. A 
supported pilgrimage sponsored by the Archdiocese of Regina. 
Come on a walking pilgrimage to have time to pray and spend time 
with God. Looking for peace or healing? This may be a good time 
to do it! Register by going here:  https://www.stphilomena.ca/  
 
 

Mass Schedule 
  
Mon June 17: Ferial 
8:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
 
No mass Tuesday to Friday this week 
 
 
Sat June 22: 12h Sunday in Ordinary Time   
4:00pm R.I.P. Jean, Marie & Joseph LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Allan, Alex , Lucille & Rheal LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Duncan Zaluski by St. Anthony’s Leisure Club 
Intentions of Faustina Odiatu by The Odiatu Family 
Thanksgiving & 70th Anniversary of Helen & John Olko by The 
Olko & Motoska Family   
 
Sun June 23: 12h Sunday in Ordinary Time   
9:00am R.I.P. Jean, Marie & Joseph LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Allan, Alex , Lucille & Rheal LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Victor Dorbolo by Eddi & Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Broderick Fernando-Militar 
by The Family  
Health of Lawrence & Anita by the LaFreniere Family 
Health of  Yvette, Emily & Claire by the LaFreniere Family 
11:00am Parishioners 
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon June 17 – 1 Kings 21:1-16, Matthew 5:38-42 
Tue June 18 – 1 Kings 21:17-29, Matthew 5:43-48 
Wed June 19 – 2 Kings 2:1, 6-14, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thur June 20 – Sirach 48:1-14, Matthew 6:7-15 
Fri June 21 – 2 Kings 11:1-4, 9-18, 20, Matthew 6:19-23 
Sat June 22 – 2 Chronicles 24:17-25, Matthew 6:24-34 
 
 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Not much has changed from last week, but a lot has 
changed from 100 years ago.  The kingdom is like the growth of a 
mustard seed, and if that’s true, we can barely see its change if 
we’re judging it on our experience of seven days of God’s grace.  
Let us bring our lack of hope and any discouragement before the 
Lord so that he can bring light to your blindness and hope to our 
futures. 
Ezekiel 17:22-24 In the first reading, God promises to restore the 
kingdom after years of exile.  The people will at last have a kind 
devoted to God. 
2 Corinthians 5:6-10 In the second reading, Paul speaks of living 
up to the gospel with courage.  In this way, he can be confident 
when he appears before the judgment seat of Christ. 
Mark 4:26-34 In the Gospel, Jesus compares the kingdom of God 
to tiny seeds which mysteriously grown into ripened grain. 

 ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
     

Parish 100th  Anniversary
 

CONTEST ALERT! 
Contest #1 – Parish 100th Anniversary Theme & Logo!  Get 
your creative juices flowing and design a logo for the parish! 
Details are on the poster in the gathering space.  Submission 
Deadline June 30th. 
Contest #2 – Short story competition!  Tell us your story about 
your experience in our parish or with our patron  
St. Anthony!  Details for this contest will be in upcoming 
bulletins. 
 
St. Anthony of Padua Parish 100th Anniversary Pictorial 
Directory!  Last chance for pictures will be on  June 21 and 22, 
if you haven’t already booked your time, please call the parish 
office, or book your time when called by one of our volunteers! 
 
Parish 100th Anniversary Fundraiser 
The Liturgy Ministries will host a fundraiser Filipino / Canadian 
breakfast for the parish’s 100 anniversary on Sunday, June 9th 
at 12:30pm after the 11am Mass. Ticket will be  available 
starting May 11 to June 2 before and after all weekend Masses. 
Tickets cost $15each and $5 for support ticket if you are not 
able to attend. 
 
The planning committee for our 100th anniversary decided 
on Saturday, 14 June 2025.  The feast day of our patron saint 
is June 13th.  There will be a Mass of thanksgiving at 4 pm, 
followed by a gala supper at the Caboto Centre.  There will be 
much more on our 100th anniversary celebration in the near 
future.  Please take note of the date above and keep it for our 
anniversary. 

                                     On behalf of my family, I      
                                     would like to express our       
                                     deepest gratitude to our 
parish family for your heartwarming messages of 
support and sympathy on the passing of Duncan.  
We feel very blessed to have such a supportive 
parish family. 
   - Colleen

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
Pastor's Break Week 
It is time for a short break for me.  I haven't been in an airplane 
since prior to the pandemic.  I am going to visit Fr. Richard 
Kowalchuk in St. Catherine's, Ontario from June 18-25.  During the 
weekend while I am away, one of the priests from Holy Ghost 
Parish will be presiding at the Saturday 4 pm Mass.  On Sunday, 
Fr. Colin Peterson will preside at both Masses.  I know that you will 
be good to them!!! 
 
Parish Photos 
We have another opportunity for photos to be taken on June 21 
and 22 .  I encourage those who have not had their picture taken 
for the parish pictorial directory to please do so.  These photos will 
become part of our parish 100th anniversary directory.  It does not 
cost you anything to have your photo taken.  I would like all 
parishioners to be in the directory.  Just think how you and your 
family will feel in 10 years, 20 years, 50 years,100 years when 
they look back and see your photo, along with all the other 
parishioners.  Please sign up for a time slot to have your photo 
taken. 
 
Ordination to the Priesthood of Chris Pugh 
I am very pleased to announce the ordination of Chris Pugh to the 
priesthood on Friday, 28 June 2024 at 7 pm in St. Mary's 
Cathedral.  Chris was born and raised in Brandon.  All are invited 
to the ordination celebration.  It will probably be awhile until we 
have another ordination, so I encourage you to attend.  Chris' first 
Mass will be in Brandon at St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish on 
Saturday, 29 June 2024 at 4 pm.  I will be giving the homily at 
Chris' First Mass, so Fr. Collin Peterson will be offering the Vigil 
Mass here at St. Anthony's in my absence.  I will be back for the 
two Masses here on Sunday morning.  Please pray for Chris Pugh 
as he approaches ordination. 
 
Catechists for this Fall 
I know that we are barely finished with catechism for the year 
2023-2024, however in order prepare for this September I need to 
know which teachers will be returning for the 2024-2025 year. 
Teachers and helpers, please speak with me, send me an email or 
call me to let me know your intentions within the next week.  Thank 
you for your cooperation. 
 
Sacramental "quick fix" 
Last March 31, April 7, April14 and April 21 I placed a piece in 
our parish bulletin regarding parents who inquire about their 
children who have not been in catechism and have not 
received the sacraments of baptism, first communion and 
confirmation or any combination of these three.  Of course, 
parents who fit into this category do not attend Mass and do 
not read the bulletin, so they are not aware of what I wrote.  
Since then we have had several inquiries about catechism, 
baptism, first communion and confirmation.  Unfortunately, we 
do not have people who are willing to teach and spend time 
with these children on a one-to-one basis.  If anyone is willing 
to teach some of these children on an individual basis, please 
let me know.  This fall we will not be accepting individuals who 
fall into this category; not because we don't want to, rather 
because we do not have the personnel to accommodate them.  
It is important to keep children enrolled in catechism and not 
just to present them at the time of First Communion or 
Confirmation.  Father Dominic 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Weekday Mass beginning Monday June 3 
Monday – Friday morning Mass for June, July 
and August will be at 8am. 
 

Parish News      
 
               About Family My Catholic Women's League is like          
               family. Wherever  you live in Canada, you can find or       
               start a council in your parish. Sisters, mothers, aunts and 
grandmothers are ready to share their wisdom. Catholic family 
values are abound at the Catholic Women's League. Come join 
our family!  We are pleased to announce our parish's Catholic 
Women's League will be celebrating our 100th Anniversary on 
Sunday March 9,2025. Please keep the date open.! 
 
 
             Thank you to everyone who donated to our Villa Rosa     
                incentive, your participation is greatly appreciated. 
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and serviettes that are used for funerals, meetings and other 
parish activities would be greatly appreciated. These items may be 
left in the foyer of the church after all masses 
 

Archdiocese News      
 
A Passion to Live - A Video from Amanda Achtman 
Last month, Amanda Achtman was featured as a guest on the 
Friday Report. You can watch that video by going here: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WlLoMMTy_d0&t=122s . She 
recently released a short film that tells the story of Roger Foley, a 
Canadian man with disabilities who is speaking out against having 
been offered euthanasia repeatedly. To watch the short film go 
here:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yQq5jOMIFLo  
 
Youth Leadership Training at St. Ignatius - July 2-3, 2024 
Open to all current grade 7/8 students from all Catholic Schools in 
Winnipeg. Come out and meet people your age, and have fun 
developing leadership skills to better help your future and your 
community! To register, click https://www.stignatius.ca/registration/  
 
Canadian Christian Meditation Community National 
Conference Retreat - July 5-7, 2024 
The Canadian Christian Meditation Community Conference 
Retreat: From Anxiety to Peace will be led by Benedictine Father 
Laurence Freeman, Spiritual Director of the World Community of 
Christian Meditation, and recipient of the Order of Canada for 
interfaith dialogue. Happening on July 5-7, 2024, at UBC 
Vancouver. Participants can attend in person or online. Register 
early, as in-person spaces are limited. For more information 
contact JoAnn at 604-318-3429, Maeve at 
bcccchristianmeditation@gmail.com, or visit their website by 
clicking https://www.wccm-canada.ca/  
 
Celebrating Fr. Sam’s Retirement ‘Part 2’  Sunday, July 14 at 
the Caboto Centre 1055 Wilks Ave  Doors open 5:30pm, Dinner at 
6:00pm 5 course meal: antipasto, salad, vegetarian lasagna, 
chicken scallopini & dessert.  Entertainment: Sisters of The Holy 
Rock.  Tickets are $75 per person and tickets are available 
through Holy Rosary Church Office 204-284-5140, Lynn at 204-
998-0122 or Julia at 204-990-3382 cash or cheques only, cheques 
made out to Holy Rosary Church. 
 
Summer Camp with an Ignatian Flavour - July 15- August 2, 
2024 Open to all ages and happening on July 15-19, July 22-26, 
and July 29-August 2. $175.00 per week. Location: St. Ignatius 
Spiritual Education Centre 925 Jessie Ave. Themes include, 
Dance, Soccer, Art, Olympics, Care for the Environment and 
Community, Building Challenges, and Library Corner. For more 
information and to register, https://www.stignatius.ca/registration/  
 
 
 

 
St. Philomena Walking Pilgrimage- August 11-14, 2024 
From Yorkton to the Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes, Rama, Sk. A 
supported pilgrimage sponsored by the Archdiocese of Regina. 
Come on a walking pilgrimage to have time to pray and spend time 
with God. Looking for peace or healing? This may be a good time 
to do it! Register by going here:  https://www.stphilomena.ca/  
 
 

Mass Schedule 
  
Mon June 17: Ferial 
8:00am Pastor’s Intentions 
 
 
No mass Tuesday to Friday this week 
 
 
Sat June 22: 12h Sunday in Ordinary Time   
4:00pm R.I.P. Jean, Marie & Joseph LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Allan, Alex , Lucille & Rheal LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Duncan Zaluski by St. Anthony’s Leisure Club 
Intentions of Faustina Odiatu by The Odiatu Family 
Thanksgiving & 70th Anniversary of Helen & John Olko by The 
Olko & Motoska Family   
 
Sun June 23: 12h Sunday in Ordinary Time   
9:00am R.I.P. Jean, Marie & Joseph LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Allan, Alex , Lucille & Rheal LaFreniere by The Family 
R.I.P. Victor Dorbolo by Eddi & Family 
Thanksgiving & Birthday Blessings for Broderick Fernando-Militar 
by The Family  
Health of Lawrence & Anita by the LaFreniere Family 
Health of  Yvette, Emily & Claire by the LaFreniere Family 
11:00am Parishioners 
 
 
Readings for the week: 
Mon June 17 – 1 Kings 21:1-16, Matthew 5:38-42 
Tue June 18 – 1 Kings 21:17-29, Matthew 5:43-48 
Wed June 19 – 2 Kings 2:1, 6-14, Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
Thur June 20 – Sirach 48:1-14, Matthew 6:7-15 
Fri June 21 – 2 Kings 11:1-4, 9-18, 20, Matthew 6:19-23 
Sat June 22 – 2 Chronicles 24:17-25, Matthew 6:24-34 
 
 
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Introduction: Not much has changed from last week, but a lot has 
changed from 100 years ago.  The kingdom is like the growth of a 
mustard seed, and if that’s true, we can barely see its change if 
we’re judging it on our experience of seven days of God’s grace.  
Let us bring our lack of hope and any discouragement before the 
Lord so that he can bring light to your blindness and hope to our 
futures. 
Ezekiel 17:22-24 In the first reading, God promises to restore the 
kingdom after years of exile.  The people will at last have a kind 
devoted to God. 
2 Corinthians 5:6-10 In the second reading, Paul speaks of living 
up to the gospel with courage.  In this way, he can be confident 
when he appears before the judgment seat of Christ. 
Mark 4:26-34 In the Gospel, Jesus compares the kingdom of God 
to tiny seeds which mysteriously grown into ripened grain. 
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Parish 100th  Anniversary
 

CONTEST ALERT! 
Contest #1 – Parish 100th Anniversary Theme & Logo!  Get 
your creative juices flowing and design a logo for the parish! 
Details are on the poster in the gathering space.  Submission 
Deadline June 30th. 
Contest #2 – Short story competition!  Tell us your story about 
your experience in our parish or with our patron  
St. Anthony!  Details for this contest will be in upcoming 
bulletins. 
 
St. Anthony of Padua Parish 100th Anniversary Pictorial 
Directory!  Last chance for pictures will be on  June 21 and 22, 
if you haven’t already booked your time, please call the parish 
office, or book your time when called by one of our volunteers! 
 
Parish 100th Anniversary Fundraiser 
The Liturgy Ministries will host a fundraiser Filipino / Canadian 
breakfast for the parish’s 100 anniversary on Sunday, June 9th 
at 12:30pm after the 11am Mass. Ticket will be  available 
starting May 11 to June 2 before and after all weekend Masses. 
Tickets cost $15each and $5 for support ticket if you are not 
able to attend. 
 
The planning committee for our 100th anniversary decided 
on Saturday, 14 June 2025.  The feast day of our patron saint 
is June 13th.  There will be a Mass of thanksgiving at 4 pm, 
followed by a gala supper at the Caboto Centre.  There will be 
much more on our 100th anniversary celebration in the near 
future.  Please take note of the date above and keep it for our 
anniversary. 

                                     On behalf of my family, I      
                                     would like to express our       
                                     deepest gratitude to our 
parish family for your heartwarming messages of 
support and sympathy on the passing of Duncan.  
We feel very blessed to have such a supportive 
parish family. 
   - Colleen

From the Pastor’s desk 
 
Pastor's Break Week 
It is time for a short break for me.  I haven't been in an airplane 
since prior to the pandemic.  I am going to visit Fr. Richard 
Kowalchuk in St. Catherine's, Ontario from June 18-25.  During the 
weekend while I am away, one of the priests from Holy Ghost 
Parish will be presiding at the Saturday 4 pm Mass.  On Sunday, 
Fr. Colin Peterson will preside at both Masses.  I know that you will 
be good to them!!! 
 
Parish Photos 
We have another opportunity for photos to be taken on June 21 
and 22 .  I encourage those who have not had their picture taken 
for the parish pictorial directory to please do so.  These photos will 
become part of our parish 100th anniversary directory.  It does not 
cost you anything to have your photo taken.  I would like all 
parishioners to be in the directory.  Just think how you and your 
family will feel in 10 years, 20 years, 50 years,100 years when 
they look back and see your photo, along with all the other 
parishioners.  Please sign up for a time slot to have your photo 
taken. 
 
Ordination to the Priesthood of Chris Pugh 
I am very pleased to announce the ordination of Chris Pugh to the 
priesthood on Friday, 28 June 2024 at 7 pm in St. Mary's 
Cathedral.  Chris was born and raised in Brandon.  All are invited 
to the ordination celebration.  It will probably be awhile until we 
have another ordination, so I encourage you to attend.  Chris' first 
Mass will be in Brandon at St. Augustine of Canterbury Parish on 
Saturday, 29 June 2024 at 4 pm.  I will be giving the homily at 
Chris' First Mass, so Fr. Collin Peterson will be offering the Vigil 
Mass here at St. Anthony's in my absence.  I will be back for the 
two Masses here on Sunday morning.  Please pray for Chris Pugh 
as he approaches ordination. 
 
Catechists for this Fall 
I know that we are barely finished with catechism for the year 
2023-2024, however in order prepare for this September I need to 
know which teachers will be returning for the 2024-2025 year. 
Teachers and helpers, please speak with me, send me an email or 
call me to let me know your intentions within the next week.  Thank 
you for your cooperation. 
 
Sacramental "quick fix" 
Last March 31, April 7, April14 and April 21 I placed a piece in 
our parish bulletin regarding parents who inquire about their 
children who have not been in catechism and have not 
received the sacraments of baptism, first communion and 
confirmation or any combination of these three.  Of course, 
parents who fit into this category do not attend Mass and do 
not read the bulletin, so they are not aware of what I wrote.  
Since then we have had several inquiries about catechism, 
baptism, first communion and confirmation.  Unfortunately, we 
do not have people who are willing to teach and spend time 
with these children on a one-to-one basis.  If anyone is willing 
to teach some of these children on an individual basis, please 
let me know.  This fall we will not be accepting individuals who 
fall into this category; not because we don't want to, rather 
because we do not have the personnel to accommodate them.  
It is important to keep children enrolled in catechism and not 
just to present them at the time of First Communion or 
Confirmation.  Father Dominic 
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and August will be at 8am. 
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               start a council in your parish. Sisters, mothers, aunts and 
grandmothers are ready to share their wisdom. Catholic family 
values are abound at the Catholic Women's League. Come join 
our family!  We are pleased to announce our parish's Catholic 
Women's League will be celebrating our 100th Anniversary on 
Sunday March 9,2025. Please keep the date open.! 
 
 
             Thank you to everyone who donated to our Villa Rosa     
                incentive, your participation is greatly appreciated. 
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  CWL Contact:  Pat Hay 204-339-8475
  TRUSTEES:   Tony DiNella  204-334-2413
    Ronald Alcartado 204-232-2888
  FINANCE: Fr. Dominic Yuen 204-334-2413
  LEISURE CLUB PRESIDENT:  Dianne Rusak  204-334-3881
 

GALARNYK
INSURANCE AGENCY LTD.
696 McGregor St.    204-582-7891
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ASSUMPTION CATHOLIC CEMETERY AND
QUEEN OF HEAVEN MAUSOLEUM

3990 Portage Ave.  204-888-7557

A Tradition of Faith Throughout Our Lives

�   burial plots            �   mausoleum crypts

�   outdoor crypts       �   memorials & vases

�   cremation plots & niches

driver
licensing
A Manitoba Public Insurance service

autopac
 A Manitoba Public insurance product

Red River
     Mutual
         make it your own.

autopac

Commerical Snow Removal
2690 McPhillips St.  204-339-9839

Landscaping
LTD
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Suppliers of Landscaping Materials

SPOT

SPOT

Shop LOCAL
Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL
Enjoy LOCAL

SPOT

Caring above all.
1442 Main Street | 204 586.8044 | cropo.com

Since 1957, Cropo has generouslySince 1957, Cropo has generously
supported our community with a commitmentsupported our community with a commitment

of caring, compassion and kindness.of caring, compassion and kindness.

SPOT

WALTER MOTA
REALTOR/BROKER
204-770-4092

dreamhavenrealty.com
REALTOR® AIR MILES TM

Manitoba's Resource Centre on Life Issues
Help Us Fight Abortion and Euthanasia and

support those who Choose Life  204-326-LIFE (5433)
www.lifeculture.ca  contact@lifeculture.ca

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

SPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

At your time of need or when planning ahead,

call 204-982-8300 or 204-338-7111

Arbor Memorial Inc.

Ask for
a FREE

Planning
Kit!

Glen Eden
Funeral Home & Cemetery
by Arbor Memorial
4477 Main Street, West St. Paul, MB
www.glenedenmemorial.ca

Beautiful. Personal. Affordable.




